
         Monday Update: 1st September 2025 
 
 

 

 
This week 
01 September    School opens 
02 September Reception Class Start (for those who previously attended 

Nursery)  
03 September   Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 
05 September   Year 1 “Once upon a time” hook day 
 
Future dates 
09 September   Meet the Teacher 3.30pm until 4.15pm (RS only) 
10 September   Meet the Teacher 3.30pm until 4.30pm (RP, Y1-Y6) 
23 September   Flu Vaccination – Reception to Year 6  
23 September    Bonfire Safety Talk – Year 5 & 6  
24 September   Year 1 Trunk Theatre 
24 September   Reception Phonics Parent/Carer Evening 5pm 
26 September    PPG Colour Run 
 
Medication 
All medication was returned before the school holidays to be checked, updated and 
returned to school. We have a number of children in school currently without inhalers, etc. 
– please make sure these are bought into the office tomorrow.  
 
OOSH Clubs 
Please remember that OOSH clubs for this term start w/c 8th September week. There are no 
OOSH clubs this week. Our after-school club is running as normal, everyday. There is still 
space on many clubs, and they can be booked up to Wednesday this week. If, when you 
come to check out, you are unable to, this means that the club you have chosen is full. 
 
Swimming for Y5 
Swimming for Year 5 starts next Thursday 11th September. There is more information on 
the Year 5 Newsletter which you should have received in the last few days 
 
Arbor Communications 
We have been informed by some parents that messages from Arbor are going into Spam. 
Please can you check your Spam box regularly, just in case. If you find a school message in 
there, right-clicking and choosing ‘not spam’ usually moves it into the inbox, and stops 
further messages going into Spam.  
 
 
 



 

Year 5 & 6 - Consent for Walking Home, Academic Year 25-26 
Parents should have received a notification requesting permission to walk home – yes/no. 
This is for the whole year. If you need to make changes to this, please email the office. 
Please complete the consent by Friday 5th September. 
 
Meet the Teacher 
Next week, you are invited to come into school and meet your child’s new teacher. More 
information on this will be provided in next week’s Monday Update. Due to essential staff 
training RS will be on a different day to the rest of the school. 
 
Lunch Menu 
The lunch menu remains the same as it was in the Summer term. The menu is on the school 
website for reference. 
 
Dropping Things off at the Office 
It would be much appreciated by the office staff if you could avoid dropping things children 
have forgotten off, if at all possible. This is to encourage children to be independent, and 
organize themselves. 
 
Reporting Absence 
Please report child absences on the Absence line before 8:30 if at all possible 
 
 


